
May 2018 

  

To Bradwell Village School children and their families, staff and Governors. 

  

From Amanda Farr and Paul Hussey, co-chairs of Governors: 

  

On behalf of the Governing Board, we congratulate everyone associated with the school on the 

very positive letter received from OFSTED following the recent short inspection.  The school is 

judged to be good and the letter acknowledges the many improvements that are being made as 

the school continues to develop. 

  

The children were their usual diligent selves, showing the Inspector how well they conduct 

themselves in and out of lessons.  The skills and qualities of the staff team were recognised, as 

was the way that the school’s leadership has continued to improve the quality of education at the 

school. 

  

On the day of the inspection everyone worked hard to ensure that the Inspector was able to 

appreciate all the school’s excellent qualities and we thank Dr Elleman and the staff team for 

their efforts – both on the day and on all the other days of the year too! 

  

It was particularly pleasing that many examples of the children’s achievements were mentioned 

in the letter from the Inspector. 

  

Well done to all! 

  

Best wishes 

  

Amanda Farr and Paul Hussey. 
 


